Karen Spencer

From: ggleociayoor HlackWEOIEMER coin >

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 10:02 PM

To: T&PW PublicComment

Cc: —E=EoneT

Subject: [EXT] - Proposed Emergency Management Plan

Council Members,

| believe there are some unique hazards that our city may experience that aren't mentioned specifically in our proposed emergency management
plan but that perhaps we should consider.

Hazard:

« Storage of large quantities of jet fuel at SeaTac airport
o Damage to these tanks and lines within the airport probably would affect our City even thought the tanks are on Port of
Seattle property. (This is a separate issue from the Olympic Pipeline situation that is mentioned in the plan)
e High-pressure natural gas pipeline present in our City
o Damage could affect traffic in/out of our City as well as compromise the integrity of other buried and overhead utility lines
and poles within said right-of-way. In addition, damage could affect the integrity of any elevated light rail line in the vicinity
of the damage.
¢ SeaTac airport storm water treatment facility and/or storm water lines
o Damage to their system could affect both land and the Des Moines Creek within our City if we experienced uncontrolled or
poorly controlled volumes of airport surface water overflowing in to our City. Their water could possibly be contaminated
with high levels of oils, cleaners, de-icers, and other chemicals used at the airport. An overflow could affect traffic as well as
ingress and egress and occupancy of nearby residences, business, hotels, etc.

Thank you,
Vicki Lockwood



